
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, January 31, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheese Pizza    

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today   

 

 

1. Underwater robotics will be meeting today after school in Ms. Solano's room. Please 

make sure you have arranged a ride to pick you up at 5. See you then!  
 

2. Attention Choir! There will be choir rehearsal tomorrow morning in the small gym, see 

you there!  

 

3. Attention yearbook members, there is a meeting Thursday in room 209B. Please see Mrs. 

Neadly with any questions. New members are always welcome.  
 

 

     

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


